Sample Invitation Letter for B-1 or WB Visitors

Receiving Honorarium and/or Reimbursement
(On University Letterhead)

[Date]
Dear [Name of International Visitor],
We are delighted that you have accepted our invitation to [attend/visit] the [lecture/conference/seminar] sponsored by the Department of ________ at Northeastern University from [mm/dd/yyyy] to [mm/dd/yyyy].  
[If receiving honorarium AND reimbursement:] We are pleased to offer you an honorarium of $_________.  In addition, we will offer you reimbursement for $___________.  To qualify for an honorarium, you may only be engaged in the academic activity at Northeastern University no more than a total of nine days and you must not have received honoraria from more than five educational institutions in the previous six month period.  Northeastern University will also reimburse you for the reasonable cost of your expenses according to regulations governing those in B-1 or WB status. 

[If receiving reimbursement ONLY:] We are pleased to offer you reimbursement for $___________. Northeastern University will reimburse you for the reasonable cost of your expenses according to regulations governing those in B-1 or WB status.  

As you will not be employed at Northeastern and your stay is of short duration, you should plan on entering the U.S. in either B-1 (visitor for business) or WB (Waiver for Business) status under the Visa Waiver Program.  For current information on countries participating in the Visa Waiver Program for WB status, please check the U.S. Department of State website at  https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/us-visas/tourism-visit/visa-waiver-program.html.   If you are from a country that participates in the Visa Waiver Program with the U.S., you need to carry your passport but do not need to obtain a visa for entry to the U.S.  You will however be required to go online and register with the Electronic System for Travel Authorization (ESTA) prior to your departure.  Follow the instructions at https://www.evisaonline.com/en/usa/esta.html.  The U.S. Department of Homeland Security recommends that travelers print out the ESTA application response to serve as evidence of their ESTA registration at the time of airline check-in.  If you do not qualify for entry under the Visa Waiver Program for WB status and you do not already have a valid B-1 visa stamp in your passport, it will be necessary to apply for one at a U.S. Consulate/Embassy (http://www.usembassy.gov/).  You should present this letter with your application for a visa.  Upon arrival in the U.S. you should present this letter to the Port of Entry Officer.  
Once in the U.S. you will need to visit   https://i94.cbp.dhs.gov/I94/#/home to retrieve your I-94 admission record (you will be required to present this confirmation along with your passport ID page, entry stamp and/or visa as applicable in order to receive your [honorarium and/or reimbursement]).  
Please contact your Northeastern faculty host, [name], at 617-***-****/ ******@neu.edu if you have any questions about your upcoming visit.

We look forward to your visit to Northeastern University.

Sincerely,    
[name & signature of Dean]
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